
 

 

 

October 2023 

Hazel Grove Primary School 
Times Tables Rockstar’s Launch 

Monday 6th of November 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our on-going commitment to improving the mathematical skills of our pupils, on Monday 66h of 

November we will be having a ‘Times Tables Rockstar’s’ launch day.  We already use TTRS at Hazel Grove Primary 

to support the practice of multiplication tables and division facts in Years 3 to Year 6. However, we would like a 

greater push on it this year in order to help our children become more fluent in their multiplication tables and 

become more confident in applying these to other mathematical concepts. 

All children, from Nursery to Year 6, are invited to come to school on Monday 6th November dressed as a 

‘Rockstar’ and/or bring a ‘Rockstar prop’ in. We will be having a whole school assembly to launce our maths focus 

and be running some competitions and fun activities throughout the day. 

The children in Year 3 to Year 6 will be given (if they have not got them already), logins and passwords for TTRS so 

they can use as part of their home school learning. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. P. Llanwarne 
 
Assistant Headteacher, Maths Lead and Curriculum Lead 
Hazel Grove Primary School 

 

 


